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October 17, 2013 - Electronic Conditional Payment Letter for 

Beneficiaries 

A new feature has been added to the Medicare Secondary Payer Recovery Portal (MSPRP).  Beneficiaries are 

now able to generate an electronic Conditional Payment Letter (CPL) and to print or save it in .PDF 

format.  The electronic CPL will display the current Conditional Payment Amount and associated case and 

claims information.  For further details regarding this new feature, please refer to Chapter 1 of the MSPRP User 

Manual available under the Reference Material link on the Welcome page of the MSPRP.  Enter the following 

URL to access the MSPRP, https://www.cob.cms.hhs.gov/MSPRP/login.  Read and accept the Login Warning 

to view the MSPRP Welcome page. 

August 27, 2013 - Interest Calculation Estimator Tool Updated 

The Interest Calculation Estimator Tool found in the Downloads section of both the Group Health Plan 

Recovery and Non Group Health Plan Recovery pages has been updated.  Please remember, the Tool is to 

be used for informational purposes only, and may generate an estimate that differs slightly from the actual 

interest accrued. 

June 11, 2013 – Group Health Plan (GHP) Recovery Process 

Presentation 

The Group Health Plan (GHP) Recovery Process presentation conducted by the Commercial Repayment 

Center (CRC) has been posted to the Downloads section of the Group Health Plan Recovery page. 

May 31, 2013 – CMS.Gov Web Site Redesign 

The Coordination of Benefits and Medicare Secondary Payer Recovery sections on the Medicare tab of the 

CMS.Gov Web Site have been redesigned and restructured.  As part of this restructuring, all pertinent 

information from the MSPRC.info web site has been incorporated into this new design. 

CMS is using a phased approach for the web redesign. Please click the Subscription Sign-up for COB&R 

Overview Web Page Update Notification link found in the Related Links section below to subscribe to COB&R 

Overview Web page updates. These announcements will also be posted to the What’s New page. 

 


